
 
 

 

BY EMAIL 

 

September 18, 2025 

 

Ritchie Murray, Acting Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board  

P.O. Box 2319 27th Floor  

2300 Yonge Street  

Toronto ON M4P 1E4 

 

RE: EB-2025-0209 ORPC Deferral Account Application Settlement 

 

Dear Mr. Ritchie, 

 

We are writing in response to Procedural Order No. 2 issued on September 4, 2025, to advise the OEB 

that a tentative agreement has been reached on all issues in the proceeding. The parties have agreed to 

work together to draft a settlement proposal and anticipate that it will be filed with the OEB on or before 

the current deadline of October 3, 2025. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Justin Allen 

President & CEO 

Ottawa River Power Corporation 
 

283 Pembroke Street West 
P.O.Box 1087 

Pembroke, Ontario K8A 6Y6 
Tel: (613) 732-3687 – Fax: (613) 732-9838 

www.orpowercorp.com 


